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SUMMARY

Digest: Tells PDAB to make a plan about uniform drug pricing and report back. (Flesch Readability
Score: 76.5).

Requires the Prescription Drug Affordability Board to make recommendations to the Legislative
Assembly regarding aligning prescription drug price transparency.

Sunsets on January 2, 2027.

Takes effect on the 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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